July 1, 1945,

Teoch. Sgt. Louis A. Swink,
Co. ‘ ROPhomt Mes
APO 957, o/o Postmmster,
San Francisco, Californis.

Dear Serpgeant Swink:

1 was very happy to receive your letter from the
Pacific erea. I was glad to have you tell me that you had received
noinjuﬂ.utothohntlimommhdmitwmmwnth

Coasch Chapman,

Imgmvdtolurﬂfthodumotmcm
in 1940, although I had, it nutou,mindirm Imowledge of

his WB’.RBQ

Please do not ful n.pologoﬁo fa' hﬂw written me.
Ithagrutplmmfornhbu'fmymlﬁlmmht
I am very proud that you are serving in a most worth while cause. I

en proud of every fighting man in Anerica‘’s army, nmavy and marine
corps. And the fact that I was able t do some little thing for you

thtmyouplmmgdhmfitplmmthm.

Please know that 1 an for you & hundred per cent,
end if there is anything that I can do for you in any way be sure to
call upon me. Lot me hsar from you from time to time, and when you
get back to the States if you ever come around Lawrence, Kensas,
plm feel Wmttewbomthliwm'um

Mmhﬁofemlmﬂ&mm

'holﬂng victory over the slit-eyes, the nanm and the spaghe
benders, I am, with kindest mrd- _

A‘_’“\-&

sw vours,

Director of ‘hysical Education,
Varsity Basketbell Coach.




